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7/7/2023 
 
VIA E-MAIL 

RECEIPT CONFIRMATION REQUESTED 
 

Mr. Greg Rea 
Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
NHTSA NEF-200, Room W45-306 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC  20590 
 

 
Re:  Newmar Corporation 

        Part 573 Defect and Noncompliance Information Report 
 
Mr. Rea: 

 
Following is a compulsory ‘defect and noncompliance information report’ pursuant to 49 U.S.C. Chapter 
301 and 49 CFR Part 573.6.  Newmar Corporation is reporting this recall campaign concerning specific 

seatbelt mounting bracket modification taking bracket out of compliance with FMVSS 207/210 
requirements. 

 
Newmar Corp. will assume responsibility for coordinating and executing this recall, in its entirety. 
 

If you need any additional information regarding this recall campaign, please feel free to contact me at 
(574) 773-7791, Ext. 3443. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Rodney Newcomer 
Codes and Compliance Manager 
Newmar Corporation 

rnewcomer@newmarcorp.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 


